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Jackson, MS – Governor Ronnie Musgrove released the following statement today in 
response to Fiscal Year 2002 budget announcement by the State Fiscal Officer Gary 
Anderson: 
 
“As Governor, a challenge of the times is managing the state budget during a national 
recession.  We will work with the legislature to develop a solid plan for the future to 
address these temporary fiscal difficulties.” 
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